NEW | Department of
STATE | Taxation and Finance

OFFICE OF COUNSEL

November 28, 2023

Amy Iris Parker
amyipdev@csu.fullerton.edu

Re: Freedom of Information Law Request for Amy Iris Parker (Re: Tax Warrants)
QOur File: F-12081

Dear Ms. Parker:

This letter relates to your Freedom of Information Law request as referenced above requesting records
maintained by the Department.

Warrant information is available on our website: New York State Tax Warrants search {ny.gov) and
on the Depariment of State's website: New York State Department of State, State Tax Warrant
Notice Systemn (ny.gov)

| certify that to the best of my knowledge we have no other documents that are responsive to your FOIL
request. If you feel that additional records exist and are within the control of the Department of
Taxation and Finance, please articulate a demonstrable factual basis to support this contention.

You have the right to appeal your request to the Records Appeals Officer of this Department. The appeal
must be received by the Records Appeals Officer within 30 days from the date of this letter. The appeal
must be in the form of a written statement that (a) identifies the date of the request for the record and
the location of the application for such request; {b) specifies the record to which the requestor was
denied access; (c) identifies the name and return address of the requester, and (d) identifies the
assigned file number. This statement should be addressed to:

Records Appeals Officer

Office of Counsel

Department of Taxation and Finance
Building 9, State Office Building Campus
Albany, NY 12227

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the FOIL Unit at the telephone number listed
below.

Sincerely,
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Amanda Alteri
Records Access Office
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